DONNA M. COOK
MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

SCHOLARSHIP CRITERIA:
ALL STUDENTS WELCOME TO APPLY

PLEASE CONTACT:

Whalen.tanner@gmail.com

B: JUNE 1, 2022



‘Donna M. Cook
Memorial Scholarship




Dear Seniors,

Congratulations on making it to this point in your lives! You are accomplishing a milestone and
have made your families, school and community very proud!

Background:

On January 20th, 2020, our family lost a mother, grandmother, wife, sister and friend
after a long battle with kidney disease. During her life, she had four children, ten grandchildren
and many nieces and nephews. However, she still managed to find a place at her table for those
who were less fortunate. Aside from her family, she loved to support her community and her
school. She could often be found supporting the Moriah Vikings in any of the sporting events
they were participating in. During her life, she worked many years in the special education
department of MCS. In honor of her memory, the family of Donna M. Cook would like to offer a
$1,000 scholarship to an MCS graduate who exemplifies the ideals of community, caring and
kindness.

Scholarship:

All students are welcome to apply for this scholarship. If you are interested in applying,
please contact Tanner Whalen stating that you’d like to be considered for the scholarship via

Email: whalen.tanner@gmail.com

Or

Text: (518) 570-2908
(Please introduce yourself with your first and last name)

From here, we will set up a time to do a Zoom meeting, Facetime, Google Meet, phone
conversation or other way in which we can discuss your plans after highschool, financial needs
and other things we should know when considering you for this scholarship.

Once Again, Best Wishes and Congratulations

- Family of Donna M. Cook
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